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25/9/2020 

Dear Families, 

This week we begin Autumn, this new season brings us the joy of the harvest and Y1 and Y5 have been 
working hard harvesting the crops planted in our school allotment - I am sure they will taste delicious! 

We will be saying goodbye to Mrs Royle next Wednesday as she is leaving the school to take up her new and 
exciting position working as a College Lecturer. Mrs Royle has worked at our school for 16 years and she is so 
loved and respected by all the staff and children, she has always given up her time willingly to encourage a 
love of music with the children and has provided many opportunities over the years including choirs with 
Children in Need, Liverpool Philharmonic and at Old Trafford and Anfield. She has been the inspiration for a 
number of children from our school singing with the Halle choir. We wish her all the very best for her new 
chapter and thank her for the dedication, service and commitment she has given to the school. We will miss 
her very much! 

 

 

 

 

 

Please continue with all your extra efforts monitoring the health of your children and families, we once again 
have had no positive cases of COVID reported this week and your extra vigilance is much appreciated. Check 
temperatures at home regularly and please ring the school if you are not sure or just want some advice – no 
one knows their children better than you but by us working together we can continue to keep everyone 
safe. 

Following the Government update this week, we want to take the upmost care and ramp up our COVID 
measures to match the current situation.  Whist I can’t insist that you wear a mask on the playground, for 
the Health and Safety of all of us I would encourage you to do so. 

Have a great weekend, 

Best wishes 

Miss Ridyard 
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